
 

 

September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

2024 Football Trip to Barcelona  

We are planning a Football Tour to Barcelona for the current Year 9 Football Team in February 2024 (during 

the week prior to February half-term, Sunday 4th February – Friday 9th February 2024).  

The tour will include: 

• All flights and transfers 

• Accommodation at a 4* Hotel (the Hotel offers air-conditioned rooms and usual facilities) 

• Accommodation will be full board with buffet-style dining 

• All transport costs whilst we travel around Barcelona  

• The services of a Rep from the Tour Company  

• Three fixtures per squad against local clubs; 2 two-hour training session 

• A tour of the Nou Camp Stadium 

• A guided walking tour around Barcelona seeing the sights such as La Sagrada Familia, Las Ramblas etc. 

• A presentation lunch 

• Tour Kit 
 

The cost of the trip is £1100 but this may be subject to change. Please see the payment plan below: 

 

Date  Amount Balance 

22nd September £400 £700 

20th October £400 £300 

24th November £300 £0 

 

To register your child’s interest in the tour, please go to the Parents’ section of our website - 

www.agsb.co.uk and click on the ‘Residential Trip Application Form’.  The name of the trip is ‘Barcelona 

Football Tour 2024’ and Mr S Meakin is the trip leader.   

As soon as there is enough interest for the trip to go ahead, you will be contacted via email confirming your 

child’s place.  You will also receive a payment plan for all ParentPay transactions.  

We wish to make it clear that if the trip takes place, no student will be denied participation on the grounds 

that no contribution has been made on their behalf.  However, please be aware, if insufficient contributions 

are made we will be unable to proceed with the trip.  If your son is in receipt of Pupil Premium and you 

would like to discuss the cost, please contact Ms Cathcart on 0161 928 0858. 

 

http://www.agsb.co.uk/


 

 

 

Further information on the trip will be given to you in due course but if you have any questions please feel 

free to email me on smeakin@agsb.co.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 S Meakin 

Mr S J Meakin 

Head of PE (Sport) 

mailto:smeakin@agsb.co.uk

